Barton, Van

To: dolores.o.howard @ exxonmobil.com
Subject: RE: Avalon Delaware Unit 364

Please reclassify to an o0il well. You may use a C-103

————— Original Message----- PN - .
From: dolores.o.howard@exxonmobil.com k;)L/MCJ/:)‘ggkf ]
[mailto:dolores.o.howard@exxonmobil . com]

Sent: Wednesday, December 03, 2003 7:17 AM

To: Barton, Van

Subject: Avalon Delaware Unit 364

Subject well was converted to a water source well about 4 years ago. I see
that it is producing some oil. Well is located Sec 25-208-27E, Unit P, 660
FSL, 330 FEL, Eddy County.

Should we reclassify as an oil well? And do we do that using a C-103
form?

thanks,
Dolores

Dolores O. Howard, Senior Regulatory Specialist, ExxonMobil Production
Company, USP

281-654-1929, 281-654-1940 (fax), dolores.o.howard@exxonmobil.com,
CORP-MI-P0O46A,

P. O. Box 4358, Houston, TX 77210-4358 or 14950 Heathrow Forest Parkway,
Houston, Texas 77032 {(overnight address)

"Life would be infinitely happier if we could only be born at the age of 80
and gradually approach 18" Mark Twain



